
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  October 22 – October 28, 2023 

Sunday Service – Affirm Team 
Scripture Reading:  
                       Psalm 139: 1-6, 13-18 
                       Matthew 7: 1-12 
 
HARVEST DINNER Doors open at 
4:30 p.m. Dinner at 5:30 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
4:30 p.m. 

Monday Genesis 
U.I.B. 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday Bible Study 
M & P Meeting 

2:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Thursday Choir 7:00 p.m. 

 
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  October 29 – November 4, 2023 

Sunday Service - TBD 
Service Assistant:    TBD 
Scripture Reading:  TBD                       
 

10:00 a.m. 

Monday Genesis 
U.I.B. 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday UCW Set-Up 
Ladies Meal Out – Capital Pizza 

9:00 a.m. 
Noon 

Thursday Book Sale Set-Up 
Bible Study 
Choir 

9:00 a.m. 
2:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Friday Book Sale Set-Up 
Bake Sale Set-Up 

9:00 a.m. 
9:00 a.m. 

Saturday Bake and Book Sale 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
 
 
 

Grapevine: October 22, 2023 
 

PASTOR ANNE TELFORD:  780-458-8355 
Cell:  780-938-8981 

Wednesday October 25th:  9-10:45 a.m. and 1-3:30 pm.  
Please drop in for a visit during those hours.  

anne_telford@hotmail.com 
 

LAURIE SYMBALUK (Office Administrator):  780-458-8355  
office@stalbertunited.ca 

 
Kevin Sundquist (Church Treasurer) 

treasurer1@stalbertunited.ca 
 

DONNA GRAHAM (Organist/Accompanist) 
donnalynngraham@gmail.com 

 
MARGARET WARD-JACK (Music Director) 

wardjack@shaw.ca 
 

ROBERT POIRIER (Property Contact) 
 (587) 337-4256 

properties@stalbertunited.ca 
 
 

SUNDAY SERVICE PARTICIPANTS:  Oct. 22, 2023 
 

Service: Affirm Team 
Music Ministry:  Margaret Ward-Jack, SAUC Choir, 

Lorna Walker & Holly Parker 
        A.V. Technicians:  Wade Hayden, Lionel Larcombe, 
Ken Hutchinson, Troy Sartison and Luke Sartison 
 
 



Just a friendly reminder:   
For those who have signed up to assist 

with the table set up & decorations:   
Please be at the church on 

 Saturday, October 21, 2023 at NOON 
Thank you in advance.  

 Laurie Symbaluk 
 

 
 

LADIES MEAL OUT 
    

• November 27, Monday, 9:30, Socrates 
December – no meals 

 
You are invited out for a meal and a fun-filled visit,  

and maybe make a new friend or two! 
 
 
 
 
 

Outreach is looking for books! 
Donate your recently published novels for our 
annual book sale to be held on November 4.  

Leave them in the cloak room at your 
convenience.  Thank you so much! 

 
 

 
 

The Future of the Ladies’ Weekend 
Many ladies met on October 12th to discuss the future 

of our Ladies’ Weekend. It is with sadness that we 
announce we will no longer go to Rundles Mission at 

Pigeon Lake. We have enjoyed 31 wonderful 
weekends there, but the facility is no longer suitable 

for our needs. Lorna Allen has emailed a questionnaire 
to all the ladies who have attended the last few 

weekends. BUT …… we know that there are many 
ladies in the congregation who will be interested in our 
proposals for the future. Would you please answer our 
questionnaire and return your replies to Lorna Allen as 

soon as possible. There are copies in the envelope in 
the Narthex labelled “Questionnaire for Future 

Ladies’ Weekend”. 
 
 
 



Marion Oberg has been asked to have the following 
sent out to everyone from SAUC. 

 
We are excited to share the news that Tareq Hadhad, 
Founder and CEO of Peace by Chocolate, will be 
speaking at the Arden Theatre on October 26th at 7:00 
p.m. The event, Celebrating Resilience, is presented by 
River’s Edge Counselling Centre, and will also feature 
an Indigenous classical music performance by award-
winning Jessica McMann's Trio. Proceeds from this 
event will go to the St. Albert Food Bank.  
 
The Community Refugee Committee of St. Albert has 
received 30 free tickets for the following event, and 
would like to invite anyone from SAUC, our partners 
in this venture, to participate at no cost to them.  To 
register contact email Judy Evans 
at:  evansjudy1974@gmail.com 
 
Further information and links are attached. 
 
 
 


